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PRESS 
 
 

Prominent coverage on the frontpage of Politiken, December 3rd about the search for a greener 
internet. INCOM partners will investigate the challenges thanks to grant from Innovationsfonden. 
You can read the full article (Danish) here.   
 
 

 
 
 
 

RADIO INTERVIEWS 
 

 

Professor Leif Oxenløwe was interviewed by multiple radio programs about the above article. Listen 
to the interviews (in Danish) via the links below: 
Interview on the AK24syv podcast at Radio24syv (from 00:34:01-00:49:43). Instructions: Press the red button to 
the left on the screen and control the player that appears on the upper right. 
Interview on DR's radio program P4 Eftermiddag (from 2:08:00-2:13:05). Instructions: Press the loudspeaker icon 
in the main window and use the controls that pop up at the bottom of the screen. 
 
 

FIRST INCOM PAPERS FOR OFC ACCEPTED 
 

In task 1.3, two papers have been accepted for the OFC conference, which takes place in San Diego, 
March next year: 

• Polarization Dependence of Mode-Group Selective Air-Clad Photonic Lantern 
o Proceedings of OFC, paper Th3D.6; 2019 
o Neethu Mariam Mathew, Lars Grüner-Nielsen, Michael Galili, Mads Lillieholm, 

Mario A. Usuga Castaneda, Karsten Rottwitt 
• Direct Measurement of Polarization Dependency of Mode Conversion in a Long Period Grating;  

o Proceedings of OFC, paper Th2A.15.4; 2019 
o Lars Grüner-Nielsen, Neethu Mariam Mathew, and Karsten Rottwitt 

 
 

PREPARATORY COMMITTEE 
 

 

https://politiken.dk/viden/Viden/art6875385/Streaming-af-film-er-en-overset-klimasynder
https://www.24syv.dk/programmer/ak-24syv/37950486/ak-24syv-03-12-2018-1
https://www.dr.dk/radio/p4kbh/p4kbh-eftermiddag/p4-eftermiddag-2018-12-03-15-03-7


The first monthly video meeting of the INCOM Preparatory Committee took place December 5th and 
items like Terms of Reference and NDAs for the Associate Partners and Advisory Board were 
discussed and outlined for the Steering Committee to handle.  
 
 

EVENTS 
 
 

 

In spring 2019 all INCOM partners will be invited to an internally focused event. The venue could be 
DTU in Lyngby, yet to be decided.  
In autumn 2019 the huge INCOM Kick-off event will take place, expectedly the first week of October. 
  
 

FIRST MILESTONE 
 

 

We have received input for our first INCOM milestone: ‘Schedule for planned peer-reviewed research 
publications’ and we are very pleased and impressed to see at this early stage so many expected 
future INCOM publications.   
 
 

NEWS LETTER – INPUT FROM YOU 
 

 

We would love to receive news from your INCOM work. When you have harvested noticeable results 
or progress that the entire project will benefit from, please forward a few lines to us. 
 
 

UNSUBSCRIBE FROM THE NEWS LIST 
 

 

INCOM / DTU Fotonik 
Ørsteds Plads, bldg 340 
DK-2800 Kgs. Lyngby 
 
You can unsubscribe from the INCOM news list here. 
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